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'IJil111 l SUE E. BURNS, (unmarried) dba Belgion Acres Co. 

of Muskingum County, State of Ohio, for valuabk consideration paid, grant 

with ge11era/ warranty couena11ts, to 

EDWARD J. FISHBAUGH, dba Broken F. Farms 

who8e tax mailing address i8 

the following real property: 

Being a parcel of land located in the Northeast Quarter of 
Section No.2, Town 12, Range 13 of the Congress Lands East of 
the Scioto River, Wayne Township, Muskingum County, Ohio and 
bounded and described as follows: 

Commencing at an iron pin found locating the Southeast corner 
of the Northeast Quarter of Section No.2; 

Thence North 86 deg, 31 min, 00 sec. West 1080.54 feet 11long 
the South line of the Northeast Quarter of said Section No.2 
to an iron pipe found locating the Southwest corner of the 
grantor's property; 

Thence North 02 Deg. 26 min. 00 sec. East 344.47 feet along 
the property line between the grantor and Richard Miller 
(Reference Volume 926, Page 48) to an iron pin set for the 
point of beginning; 

Thence from this true point of beginning North 02 Deg. 26 
Min. 00 Sec. East 201.11 feet (passing through an iron pin 
found at 183.53 feet) along said property line to the center 
of Clay Pike (c.r.No. 192) to a point; 

Thence along the center of Clay Pike North 63 deg. 10 min. 14 
sec. East 119.39 feet to a point; 

Thence South 15 deg. 35 min. 31 sec. East 221.00 feet 
(passing through an iron pin set at 21. 51 feet) to an iron 
pin set; 

Thence South 76 Deg. 29 Min. 04 Sec. West 179.45 feet to the 
point of beginning and containing 0.695 acres , more or less. 

Surveyed in October, 1994 by John G. Eppley Reg. Sur.No.6410. 

Subject to all easements, right of way, restrictions, ect. of 
record. 

Reference-Volume 985, Page 230 

Iron pins set are one hslf inch rebar with identification 
caps (JGE 6410). 

The bearings for this survey are based on the South line of 
the Northeast Quarter of Section No,2 as being North 86 Deg. 
31 Min. 00 Sec. West. 

1-1- 1"' 1-/ 2-b/-.J8(.PrJ DESCRIPnOKAPPROVED 

OFFICE COP'( :'a,u7i .. 
NOT RECORDABLE 1-<-•• 




	73120158002
	73120158002a

